
 

 

Call for Nominations 

2022 Palmarium Award  

The Daniel L. Ritchie Endowed Chair in Gifted Education is pleased to announce  

the 9th annual Palmarium Award. The recognition will be awarded to the 

individual most exemplifying our Gifted Education vision: 

 

A future in which giftedness will be understood, embraced, and  
systemically nurtured through the nation and the world 

 
 

We are seeking nominations of individuals who demonstrate this vision through understanding of 

giftedness in the areas of: 

 Practice by impacting graduate education, pre‐service, and P‐12. 

 Community Outreach through advocacy at a variety of levels (local, national, international). 

 Publications informing educators, mental health professionals, parents, policy makers, and/or aca‐
demics. 

 Research influencing theory, practice, and/or policy. 

 

The award will be presented at the 12th Annual Gifted Education Policy Symposium and Conference 

on March 17‐18, 2022 at the University of Denver. 

Complete the Nomination Form by October 15, 2021 

https://bit.ly/PalmariumAward  

For more information, contact idge@du.edu 


